
Regarding Agenda Part II: Feedback on Durban Forum and structured dialogue with constituted bodies 
of the UNFCCC 
 

I would like to reiterate the WGC’s willingness to collaborate with the PCCB, especially if regional 
meetings were to be organized in the frame of the Durban Forum, or in the frame of existing regional 
meetings.  
 
The WGC started a collaboration with the CTCN in 2017 (https://www.ctc-n.org/calendar/events/cop23-
event-scaling-gender-just-climate-solutions-learning-and-best-practice-sharing ), resulting in a rich 
capacity building session for Non State Actors, especially grass root women engaged in meaningful and 
just climate action who have won the Gender Just Climate Solutions Award, a Prize organized by the 
WGC since 2015 (http://womengenderclimate.org/gender-just-climate-solutions/ ).  
 
This collaboration will be presented tomorrow, Saturday, May 5th, during the Gender Dialogue with 
Constituted bodies on their integration of gender considerations. 
 
The Gender Dialogue is organized by the Secretariat as part of the GAP mandate. You will have the 
possibility to read the report that will be published by the Secretariat. 
 
The WGC is mobilized to further collaboration with constituted bodies and the PCCB on the integration 
of gender in NDC implementation. 
  
  
 Anne Barre  I  Coordinator Gender & Climate Policy, Strategic Partnerships 
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